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WHAT 'S  HAPPEN ING

SWPBIS PAWSITIVE BEHAVIOR
We are excited to implement PBIS at GCES this year. Our
schoolwide expectations are: P-do your Personal Best, A-
act responsibly, W-make wise choices, S-show respect.
Cougars should use these expectations in and out of the
building. Classes have been earning rewards each week.
You can read more about PBIS by clicking on the "PAW"
link. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

A family survey will be sent home in Thursday Folders and is also accessible
below by scanning the QR code,  This survey will be used by the
Community School Director, Sara Musone, to determine the needs of the
school. 
 
Scan the QR code to access the family survey! One survey per family
member please  

UPCOMING EVENTS

End of 1st quarter
NOV. 2ND

NOV. 8TH

Flexible Instruction Day
NOV. 11TH

Cool Cougar breakfast K-2
NOV. 17TH

In person Principal/Parent Mingle

NOV. 21 & 22
Parent Teacher Conferences/ No
school for students. 

NOV. 18TH
Cool Cougar breakfast 3-5

NOV. 23-28

Thanksgiving Break

Hello GCES Cougars, 
The end of the 1st quarter is on Nov. 2nd. Your student should
have grades in Infinite Campus for your viewing. Report cards
will be mailed on Nov. 11th. Please sign up for parent/teacher
conferences. We have extended hours on 11/21 from 10 AM-6 PM
as well as a virtual option on 11/22 from 8 AM-12 PM. A schedule
via Survey Monkey is forthcoming. The first in person
Principal/Parent Mingle will be held on 11/17. This is a great
opportunity to learn more about your child's curriculum and
voice your comments, concerns or praises. We hope to see you
there. 
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